
Advisory Notice
May ##   2021

Double Lane Shift on Macleod Trail

Location: Southbound Macleod Trail South of 162nd Avenue 

Impacts: 

 Double lane shift

Reason: To allow KGL to complete the ultimate road rebuild

Implementation Date: Friday, May 14th to Monday, May 24th     

Work hours: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Speed limit:  Speed will be reduced from 70km/h to 50km/h 

Other information: Traffic control will remain in place for the full 11-day duration. There will be signs in place 
directing drivers through the work zone.  Please note this work is weather dependent, and dates may change.

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would like to 
thank you for your patience during this construction period.

403-212-0565
info@SWCRRproject.com

To allow KGL to complete construction of the roadway to it's ultimate configuration in this area

May 13th, 2021



Southbound Macleod Trail near Stoney Trail SE

Double Lane Shift - Road Construction

Friday, May 14th to Monday May 24th

N

Stoney Trail SE

M
acleod Trail

Double Lane Shift


	Speed limit:  Speed will be reduced from 70km/h to 50km/h

